Manuscript tc-2020-380, Authors response to Editor:

We would like to thank the editor efforts. We implemented the minor changes as proposed. In
particular, we replaced the term LGA (level glacier area) by Aol (area of interest) throughout the
manuscript and in the Supplement. In line 409 to line 412 we included related information.



